
 

 

 

CITY OF VENICE  
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM:  Jeff Shrum, AICP, Development Services Director 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion – Land Development Regulation Update  
 
DATE:  February 5, 2019 
 
 
 
On January 16, 2019, the presentation attached to the agenda for this item for the subject project was 
presented to City Council. Staff will discuss the presentation during the meeting.  


